CLUB SERVICE

4-Way Test—this week — Josh Stewart
4-Way Test—next week —Elliot Levy
Program—Thomas Smith

June Invocation—Regina Brackett

GUESTS

Brent Cline Program Speaker
Steadman Boston Student

Brian Reichel Student

Magdalena Kuhn guest of Betty Ryberg
Monica Key guest of Barry Adams

Linda Strojan guest of Collette Ball

Josh Small gest of Regina Brackett
Barbara Nelson guest of Del Hickey
Carmen Lindy visiting from Aiken Sunrise
John Carrick visiting from Aiken Sunrise

Selena Dyer Scholarship Recipient
Lisa & Eric Dyer Parents of Scholarship Recipient
Sydney Hayes Scholarship Recipient

Debbie/Clay Pearson Parents of Scholarship Recipient
Megann Howard Scholarship Recipient
Angela/Matt Howard Parents of Scholarship Recipient
Sawyer Berry Scholarship Recipient
Dwayne Berry Parents of Scholarship Recipient
Jovanna Orozco Scholarship Recipient
Rosalba Orozco Parents of Scholarship Recipient
Jenna Evans Scholarship Recipient
Lori Hagerty Parents of Scholarship Recipient
Zachary Harrington  Scholarship Recipient

MAKE-UPS

Joel Cote Club Service 5/17
Dean Sackett eClubOne 5/13
Carlos Milanes eClubOne 5/6
Scott Hunter eClubOne 5/13

STUDENT ROTARY $2500
SCHOLARSHIP AWARD
RECIPIENTS FOR 2012-2013

SELENA DYER—A 2013 GRADUATING
STUDENT OF AIKEN HIGH SCHOOL, PLANS
TO ATTEND THE UNIVERSITY OF SC

SYDNEY HAYES—A 2013 GRADUATING
STUDENT OF AIKEN HIGH SCHOOL, PLANS
TO ATTEND THE UNIVERSITY OF SC

MEGANN HOWARD—A 2013
GRADUATING STUDENT OF AIKEN HIGH
SCHOOL, PLANS TO ATTEND THE
UNIVERSITY OF SC-AIKEN

SAWYER BERRY—A 2013 GRADUATING
STUDENT OF AIKEN HIGH SCHOOL, PLANS
TO ATTEND CLEMSON UNIVERSITY

JOVANNA OROZCO—A 2013
GRADUATING STUDENT OF AIKEN HIGH
SCHOOL, PLANS TO ATTEND WINTHROP
UNIVERSITY

JENNA EVANS—A 2013 GRADUATING
STUDENT OF SOUTH AIKEN HIGH SCHOOL,
PLANS TO ATTEND CLEMSON UNIVERSITY

ZACHARY HARRINGTON—A 2013
GRADUATING STUDENT OF MEAD HALL,
PLANS TO ATTEND CLEMSON UNIVERSITY
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PROGRAM LAST WEEK
by: Meredith Cook

As the new president of Julliard in
Aiken, Betty Ryberg shared exciting
news about the organization last
Monday. Now its 5th year, Julliard in
Aiken is taking strides to expand the
outreach portion of the festival and will

include a Julliard Jazz Workshop/Camp

at USC Aiken this summer. Young
musicians ages 13-18 are encouraged to
apply for this great opportunity. In
addition to a new dance component,
the 2014 festival will feature the Trinity Wall Street Choir
performing Bach’s St. Matthew’s Passion. Members of the
Aiken community will have the opportunity to perform with the
Wall Street Choir at the festival, further highlighting the talent
of Aiken.

During Betty’s presentation we were able to view a short video
about Julliard in Aiken. Festival founders Greg Smith and Steve
Naifeh have commissioned Brent Cline to create a full length
documentary about the festival that will bring further national
recognition to this Aiken gem.



PROGRAM TODAY
MARILYN EASTER

“Your Milk Really Doesn’t Come
from the Grocery Store”

FUTURE PROGRAMS

JUN 10 DWAYNE WILSON, President CEO
SRNS

JUN 17 NATALIE FOX & BROOKS SMITH,
Aiken County Career & Technology
Center

JUN 24 PRESIDENT PEGGY FORD, Installation

of President Joe Shields

BIRTHDAYS

6/4 Clay Killian
6/6 Don Wells
6/8 Peggy Ford

WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES

6/4 Ernie & Anita Allen
6/8 Chuck & Kristin Munns
6/9 Elliot & Marlene Levy

CLUB MEMBER ANNIVERSARIES

6/4 Jason Price (2012)
6/4 Allen Bateman (2012)
6/7 Rachel Ryan (2010)

HISTORICAL
PERSPECTIVE

By Owen Clary

TEN YEARS AGO - JUNE 2003

Leading off in June 2003 as speaker was Don
Edmunds, executive director of The Aiken Center
for the Arts. He told about the building plans for
the Art center. They were trying to raise $1.5
million to complete the renovation of their building
on Laurens Street. (That renovation was successful
and they have a commendable building to house
art and art activities).

OUR PAST - FROM "THE GEAR" JUNE 1993

It is with fondness that we remember Rotarians of
our Club who were outstanding in our community
and who are no longer with us. (For example: "The
Gear" of May 1993 had three of these members
listed-Lonnie Garvin, who had just died and who
had been a member since 1957; Robert Penland,
developer and a great contributor to USCA; and
Rod Grandy, an unusual man of many operations
whose one of many ventures produced beautiful
sports shirts {I still have onel}).

HISTORICAL QUIPS AND FACTS

The June 6 issue of "The Gear" 1983 had this and
we quote: "The ambivalent life of a club President!
When President Raymond arrived one day a
member complimented him on the great job he
was doing. That was followed by a member who
inquired about the procedure of impeaching a
President. Then later at the podium President
Raymond's announcement that he would not be
here the following week was greeted with a brisk
round of applause.”

MEET MAY’S STUDENTS OF THE
MONTH

Tommy
McCullough
introduced
Steadman
Boston, a South
Aiken High School
;| student.
Steadman plans to attend Winthrop
University to major in Education. He
exempted all of his exams this semester so
he is already finished with school. He also
works at the Aiken Mall Theater almost 30
hours every weekend!

Last week, we met
Aiken High School
student Brian Reichel,
hosted by Susan
Yarborough. Brian is a
_\ student at Aiken High
. School. He will attend
\X : Clemson University in

the fall, after a summer
trip to Colorado. Brian addressed the club
and thanked everyone for the experience.
He told us that he was happy to learn
more about Rotary. He plans to major in
Mechanical Engineering.

CHUCK MUNNS:
CLASSIFICATION TALK

Chuck Munns’
classification is
Nuclear
Operations. Chuck
described all of
the different
names he is
called. He is of
course, a
“Rotarian,” he is
“commissioner”

: 1 \ on Thursdays, at
SRS he was “Boss,” he once answered
regularly to “Admiral”, at the Olympic trials, he
was known as “Crew Captain,” and now he
frequently answers to “Dad” and “Grandpa”.
To explain his classification of Nuclear
Operations, he described it as safe,
demanding, and precise.

Some of Chuck’s experiences included
spending six months underwater in a
submarine with 140 other people. He also
served as President of SRS to 10,000
employees of the average age of 51, at a 300
square mile facility.

Chuck also alluded to the importance of SRS to
our community with the example that in the
$3,000,000 that was raised for United Way,
employees and retirees of the site contributed
$2,000,000 of that money.

IN THE ROTARY INTERNATIONAL CALENDAR, JUNE 2013 IS...
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